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CC: lake.isaac@yahoo.co.nz 

Sent: Friday, 10 March 2006 5:36 pm 

Your Submission: Lake Isaac 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We fully support the proposed Lake Isaac construction. We think it would be 
a huge asset to the people of Canterbury now and for the future. It would be 
very sad if this council lets this opportunity slip. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Peter and Lisa Platts 
85 Heaton St, 
Christchurch. 

 
 


